


From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: FC CLERK COMMENT TO RAP 9.6
Date: Monday, April 29, 2024 2:53:17 PM
Attachments: FC COMMENT RAP 9.6.pdf

 
 

From: Mike Killian <Michael.Killian@franklincountywa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 12:24 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: FC CLERK COMMENT TO RAP 9.6
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good afternoon,
 
Attached are my comments submitted in response to Supreme Court Order NO. 25700-A-1550, RAP
9.6 DESIGNATION OF CLERK’S PAPERS AND EXHIBITS.
 
Respectfully,
 
Michael J. Killian
County Clerk and
Clerk of the Superior Court
Certified Public Official
1016 N 4th Avenue, B306
Pasco, WA 99301
(509) 546-3365
www.franklincountywa.gov 
michael.killian@franklincountywa.gov
 

 
 
NOTICE: - “This email may be subject to disclosure as a public record under the Public
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Records Act, RCW Chapter 42.56.”
 

Employees of the County Clerk’s Office are prohibited by law from providing legal advice,
legal representation and counsel.

 
Legal help links can be found at:  https://www.franklincountywa.gov/624/Legal-Help-Links
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